
 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 

TRAINING PROGRAMME FOR NEW CIVIL PROCEDURE RULES  
 

 
We are aware that a number of judicial officers, lawyers and other persons who 
intended to join the virtual seminar held on 22 February, 2022 on the new Civil 
Procedure Rules were unable to connect to the link. This occurred after 100 
participants joined the seminar which was the limit on the Zoom account used to 
host the event. We regret any inconvenience caused by this limitation and have 
now taken steps to increase the maximum number of participants to 500 for future 
virtual CPR Training sessions. Accordingly, going forward we will be able to 
accommode all interested persons who wish to participate in the virtual sessions.  
 
The recording of the virtual Training session on Tuesday, 22 February, 2022 
together with the PowerPoint slides used in the presentation are now available 
on the website of the Judiciary. You can access the website at 
www.bahamasjudiciary.com to watch the recorded session and view the slides. 
 
You are reminded that the second virtual CPR Training seminar will take 
place on Wednesday, 2 March 2022 from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. The CAJO 
panel comprised of the Right Hon. Sir Charles Dennis Byron, the Hon. Mr. Justice 
Adrian Saunders and the Hon. Mr. Justice Peter Jamadar will conduct that 
session. They will be focusing in detail on Part 1 – the Overriding Objective – and 
Parts 25, 26 & 27- Case Management. The Zoom link will be circulated prior to 
the event. 
 
All stakeholders are encouraged to attend the virtual seminar on 2 March, 2022. 
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